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P18CA00007 - PIMA COUNTY - W. RIVER ROAD PLAN AMENDMENT 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS HEARING CONTINUANCE 

The above referenced Comprehensive Plan amendment is schedu led to be heard by the Board of 
Supervisors at the January 22, 2019 hearing. Planning Division staff is requesting a 90-day continuance 
of the item to allow department staff to conduct outreach and dialogue with affected neighbors and 
st akeholders. Staff request s that the item be continued t o the April 16, 2019 hearing. Thank you . 
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